
Statement of Ukraine – Agenda Item 5 

Ukraine welcomes work done on analyses of the impact of the coronavirus disease 

(COVID-19) pandemic on forests and the forest sector.  

As well we are supporting a list of potential responses and measures for the recovery 

of the forest sector and the enhanced contribution of forests to inclusive sustainable 

forest management. 

We also request to consider making follow-up analyses. We are still facing long-term 

quarantine limitations and it is quite important to share best practices and best 

responses in this regard. 


